
15 August 2019 

Leslie Hamamoto 
Department of Water Resources 
1416 9th Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 

TRANSMITTAL OF ORDER RESCINDING WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS, 
DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES, CALIFORNIA AQUEDUCT MAINTENANCE 
PROJECT, SAN JOAQUIN AND STANISLOUS COUNTIES 

On 19 January 2018, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board issued a Notice of Applicability granting coverage under the Waiver of Report of 
Waste Discharger and Waste Discharge Requirements for Specific Types of Discharge within 
the Central Valley Region (Waiver), Order No. R5-2013-0145, to the Department of Water 
Resources for discharge to land from sediment removal associated with stilling wells. 

Your Notice of Termination, dated 26 July 2019, states that no further discharges from the 
project will occur and the Department of Water Resources wishes to terminate coverage under 
the Waiver. Based on that information, coverage under R5-2013-0145-0100 is hereby 
rescinded. 

If you have any questions about the rescission, please contact Scott Armstrong at 
(916) 464-4616 sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
 
--original signed by-- 

Patrick Pulupa
Executive Officer

cc: San Joaquin County Environmental Health Department, Stockton 
Stanislaus County Environmental Health Department, Modesto 
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